THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

Denver, Colorado.
September 15, 1953,

Dear Amon:

Last night there arrived a crate of
beautiful peaches -- airmailed from
you in Fort Worth, I know they

will taste just as good as they look.
Mamie and Min join me in warm thanks.

I am anxious to know how your vacation

trip was. I hope you are as strong and
healthy as ever, and I look forward to seeing
you soon.

With warm regard,

Sincerely,

OZ

Mr, Amon G. Carter,
P. O. Box 1036,

Fort Worth,

Texas.



